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We will give all children the opportunity to be who God created them to be and have fullness of life. 

 

  

 
Christmas Performances 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are looking forward to presenting our Christmas productions to you again this year. In 
response to parental feedback we have added an evening performance to enable more 
parents/carers to be able to come along to share in our celebrations. 
 
The Early Years & Y1/2 production will take place on Tuesday 3rd December at 5.30pm and on 
Wednesday 4th December at 9.30am.  
The Key Stage 2 performances will take place on Monday 9th December at 1.30pm and again at 
6.00pm.  
  
Tickets are available from the School office on a morning (8.45am-9.15am) and again at the end 
of the school day from the school office (3.00-3.30pm) from Thursday 21st November – Friday 
29th November. 
 
Tickets will be restricted in the first instance to two per family due to health and safety guidelines. 
Hopefully, there will be additional tickets available, but to ensure that every child is able to have a 
family member see them perform, we need to ensure all are given the opportunity before the 
remaining tickets are allocated. 
 
Any unused tickets not allocated by 1pm Friday 29th December will be available to be collected 
from the school office from Monday 2nd December. If you would like any additional tickets then 
please let us know when collecting your initial ticket allocation so that you can be added to a 
reserve list.  
 
School will keep a record of tickets given out, so if the tickets are lost then please don’t worry as 
we will have a record on the door of tickets allocated to pupils. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our Christmas performances. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs. K Hill  
Head Teacher  

 


